25" December, 2007

Rev. Helene Perfors

Port Chaplain, Rotterdam
Nederlandse Zeemanscentrale
Rotterdam

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

We are very glad that there are some people like you who care and remember seafarers who are away
from families and friends during this season of Christmas. For this reason, we, in behalf of the captain
and crew of MV Eemsdijk, would like to thank you for bringing us together to celebrate the spirit of
Christmas through sharing and giving of gifts to each and everyone on board. Your presents are all
much appreciated.

It is our prayer that God may give you more strenght and wisdom and God's bountiful resources to the
churches who support the mission to seafarers and also to the missionaries and chaplains who bring
God close to the hearts of seafarers. God bless you all and your families.

Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year to all!

Thank you very much.

All The Best Wishes,

The Captain and Crew of MV Eemsdijk
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